September 25, 2006
Dear Friends:

The golf outing was a big success! The weather was ideal and everyone had a great time
—and we raised over $100,000 for the Peebler PSP Research Foundation. Now that we
have exhausted our ideas on events, I’m beginning to worry about next year. How will
we raise money? So I’ll ask now. If you budget your contributions for next year based
upon this year’s giving, please keep the Peebler PSP Research Foundation in mind. We
still need all the help we can get! While I’m at it, thanks for all your past support and
help!

I’m fighting hard and doing all my exercises — still have good balance and can ride my
bike and still play golf. In fact, our team won the golf outing — a “shamble” with a 47. 1
played with Todd Peebler, Barry Bevers and Jason Marner. The throat treatment appears
to be working — it’s called Vital Stim Therapy. The speech lady, Leslie Crabtree, also
has given me exercises to do three times a day, which | do! (See attached.)

Our plans are to stay here in Idaho until November 1%, and then return to Palm Springs.
On October 10", we are going over to Pebble Beach — I’ll play in the Cypress Point
member-member tournament with Al Shoemaker. And then the Schorr’s will join us
from October 15™-19".

I guess that’s it for now! Stay well!

All my best.

Chuck

P.S. Special thanks go to Mike Quinn and Sally & Al Shoemaker for making the golf
outing a success!



